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FOR IM?-'EDIATE RELEASE: September 27, 1974 

St. Charles, Missouri -- The Art Department of The Lindenwood Colleges and the 

Missouri State Council on the Arts are sponsoring a series of workshops on color 

beginning October 19 and running for 5 consecutive Saturdays through November 16. 

The workshops will be held in Room 210 of the Fine Arts Building on the Lindenwood 

campus and will begin at 9:30 a.m. and end at noon. The workshops will be directed 

by ¥s. Mary Fifield, instructor of Art at Forest Park Community College, where 
• 

she teaches design, color, composition, and drawing. 

Ms. Fifield received her Master of Fine Arts degree from Pratt Institute in 

New York where she also had a teaching internship. She has received a number of 

honors and awards including a Ford Foundation Grant for a faculty fellowship in 

the Humanities in 1971. A tuition fellowship at the Positano, Italy Art Workshop 

was awarded to her in 1970. She has an extensive exhibition record. 

The main objective of these workshops is to aid participants in developing a 

sensitive eye for color relatedness and color use through their own experimenta­

tion. Part of the workshops will be devoted to practical and specific color pro­

jects which demonstrate the relationship between color theory and practice. A 

series of informal lectures will supplement the studio exercises. 

The following schedule has been devised for meeting the above objectives and 

any person interested should plan to attend all five workshops. 

October 19. Color: Its Basic Characteristics and Language 

October 26. Color Science: Relationship of Light to Color 

November 2. Color Theorists: The Principles behind Color Practice 

November 9. Palettes of the Past: History of Color in Painting 

November 16. Description of Deception: Use of Color in Contemporary Art 
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The workshops are open to the St. Charles public and interested participants 

may register by sending a $10 registration fee to Mr. Harry Hendren, Chairman, 

Fine Arts Department, Box 724, The Lindenwood Colleges, St. Charles, Missouri 

63301. The deadline for registration and payment of fees will be October 11, 1974. 

For further information call Mr. Hendren at 723-7152, or toll free from 

St. Louis, 946-6912, ext. 241. 
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